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Esteemed Members of the Senate Committe On Housing and Development, 

 

In regards to SB 799, I urge you in the strongest possible terms to please oppose this 

bill. The pandemic is over and if this bill passes, it will further disincentive real estate 

investors and make Oregon's housing problem worse, not better.  


